
Town of Woodstock 

Board of Selectmen 

Special Meeting 

Friday, June 1, 2018 

5:00 PM – Selectmen’s Conference Room 

 

MINUTES 

 

PRESENT:  Michael Alberts, Frank Olah, Chandler Paquette 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Joni Cullan 

 
1. Call to Order 

 
Alberts called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 

2. Executive Session (Interviews for Executive Assistant) 
 

Olah moved, seconded by Paquette to enter into executive session at 5:01 p.m. for the 
purpose of interviewing two finalists for the executive assistant vacancy and inviting Joni 
Cullan to participate in the interviews.  Motion carried unanimously. Paquette moved, 

seconded by Olah to leave executive session at 6:05 p.m. Motion carried unanimously.  
No action was taken at this time. 
 

3. Citizen’s Comments 

 

Olah mentioned that he attended the June 2 North Woodstock Library celebration and the 
June 3 ribbon cutting for New Day Nutrition on behalf of the Board of Selectmen.  Olah also 
mentioned that the Woodstock Cemetery Association is working on cleaning the brass 
plaques for WWI, WWII, Korea, and Vietnam Veterans. 
 
Alberts reported that NECCOG is holding a meeting on June 22 which he will be unable to 
attend and asked if either of the Selectmen could attend.  Olah will attend. 
 
Alberts reported that the State DOT informed John Navarro that Peake Brook and Hopkins 
bridges could be repaired with the funding allocated, leaving a balance of approximately 
$25,000 for the town to pay.  John Navarro is contacting CME to set up a meeting for review. 
 

4. Adjournment 

 
Olah moved to adjourn at 6:26 p.m.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Joni Cullan 
  

 


